
 

 

 

Canterbury Nursery Spring A  
Dear Parents, 

This half term, our children really enjoyed the traditional fairy tale books, and the work we did around 

them. Next half term, we are carrying out a transport topic and fitting all our different areas of learning 

around this.                           

 

Many of you have asked about how to help your children further at home with their numbers and phonics. 

A good website to use is www.topmarks.co.uk                                             

Click learning games on the dark blue border at the top.  

Click Maths games for 3 to 5 years. 

Choose a category – counting. 

Scroll down and click on a counting game. 

This games gives objects to count, numbers to click on at the bottom that when you run the cursor over, 

the number is said out loud. This really builds on counting skills and number recognition. 

For phonics, use the same site but click English games for 3 to 5 years. 

Choose a category – letters and sounds. 

Scroll down and click on the game – phoneme pop. 

This game is a fun way to learn to recognise the letter sounds we have been teaching. 

 

 

 

We have taught 

the letter sounds:  

m,a,s,d,t,i,n,p,g,o, c 

and k. 

The children will be 

learning: u, b, f, e, 

l, h, r, j, v, y, w and 

z. 

Our maths focus will be number recognition, counting, and 

shapes. 

The books we will be reading are:  
 
Superbat by Carr Matt 
 
Room on the broom  by Julia Donaldson and Axel Scheffler 
 
Princess Primrose by Alex T. Smith  
 
 

 

 

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Julia-Donaldson/e/B000APV1DK?ref=sr_ntt_srch_lnk_1&qid=1606672287&sr=1-1
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Alex-T-Smith/e/B0034QG0JC?ref=sr_ntt_srch_lnk_6&qid=1606672356&sr=1-6

